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 ARLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS Item E-1-f 
 Committee of the Whole Meeting  
 June 6, 2018 

 
The Arlington School Board convened on Friday, June 6, 2018, at 8:36 AM at 2110 Washington 
Blvd., Arlington, Virginia. 
 
Present were: 
Barbara Kanninen, Chair  
Reid Goldstein, Vice Chair 
Monique O’Grady, Member 
Tannia Talento, Member 
Nancy Van Doren, Member 
 
Also present were: 
Dr. Patrick K. Murphy, Superintendent 
Lisa Stengle, Executive Director, Planning and Evaluation 
 
Dr. Kanninen called the meeting to order. The Board discussed whether to address all elementary 
school boundaries in the Fall 2018 Elementary Boundaries process, or whether to only include 
elementary schools in the eastern half of the county.  Staff provided information about each of 
these options, including the number of planning units and the number of schools that would be 
involved in each process.  The group considered other factors as well, such as timeline and ensuring 
that all affected communities are aware and engaged in the process. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:45 AM. 
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